
  
Date:  October 13, 2004 
 
To:  Suken Shah 
 
From:  Julie Walther 
 
Re:  Andre Agassi 2004 Benefit Concert 
 
 
 
Dear Suken: 
 
I can’t thank you enough for your help during the 2004 Grand Slam for Children benefit 
concert. We again exceeded our goal for the Foundation and we feel it was our most 
successful concert yet. We truly couldn’t of been as successful as we were without you. 
 
Now that this year’s event is over, we are preparing ourselves for the following years to 
come. Therefore, we hope you will continue your supporting our cause and like always, I 
look forward to working with you again. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Julie Walther 
Executive Producer 
 


